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John Robert Lund, residing at 11 Charles Avenue,
Doncaster Road, and carrying on business at 58
Northgate, both in Wakefield, and at Manor Road,
Ossett, all in the county of York, butcher.

Arthur Smith, of Highland Ridge, Quinton, Bir-
mingham, lately carrying 011 business at The
Central Bakery, St. Matthews Road, Smethwick,
in the county of Stafford, baker and confectioner.

A .H. Warner (male), " Thelma," Rosemary Lane,
Thorpe, in the county of Surrey, builder.

Florence Askew, 14 Stanley Street, Haxby Road, in
the city of York, charwoman (widow), previously
residing and carrying on business at 24 Woodview
Crescent, Castleford, in the county of York, general
mixed dealer.

The following Amended Notice is substituted for
that published in the Edinburgh Gazette of
January 10, 1936 :—

Catherine Margaret Clancy, 1 Bathwick Terrace,
Bath, in the county of Somerset, widow, and
carrying on business at 31 Brock Street, Bath
aforesaid, under the style or firm of " Lurette."
woman's outfitter.

ORDER ANNUIJUNC, REVOKING, OR
RESCINDING ORDER.

Demetre Mesene, known as Jimmy Messini, described
in the Receiving Order as James Messini, 18 Mon-
mouth Road, London, W.2, vocalist and musician.
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